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NARUC Responds to Devastating Tornadoes 
 

WASHINGTON (December 13, 2021) — In response to the deadly tornadoes that have 
devastated several states over the weekend, the National Association of Regulatory 
Utility Commissioners has issued the following statement: 

“NARUC and its utility regulators stand ready to support our fellow communities affected 
by the catastrophic swath of deadly tornadoes. Our thoughts are with those who have 
lost loved ones, homes, businesses and face the daunting challenge of recovering and 
rebuilding their lives.” 

―NARUC President Judith Williams Jagdmann, Virginia State Corporation Commission  
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About NARUC 

NARUC is a non-profit organization founded in 1889 whose members include the governmental 
agencies that are engaged in the regulation of utilities and carriers in the fifty states, the District 
of Columbia, Puerto Rico and the Virgin Islands. NARUC's member agencies regulate 
telecommunications, energy, and water utilities. NARUC represents the interests of state public 
utility commissions before the three branches of the federal government. 
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